
                    
              

          
               
20th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH – FRIDAY 14th December 2018 
INFANTS KS1 

 
Christmas lunch this year will be on Friday 14

th
 December.  All infant children who normally have a school dinner will 

be automatically put down to have a Christmas Lunch and the slip below will not need to be completed. 
 
If your child does not wish to have a Christmas lunch, please indicate below that you will be sending them with a 
packed lunch on this day. 
 
If your child normally has a packed lunch and would like to have a Christmas lunch, please indicate on the slip below. 
Please note there is no charge for infant meals. 
 
To help us with the catering arrangements could you please complete the form below, if necessary, and return it to 
school by the morning of Monday 3rd December, this will enable the Cook to order the food. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ann Wheatcroft 
Headteacher 
  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -----------------------------------------------  
Infant Form – Only to be returned if your child does not normally have a school dinner or does not want a xmas 
lunch. Thank you 
PLEASE COMPLETE A SEPARATE RETURN FOR EACH CHILD  
 
Christmas Lunch – Friday 14th  December 2018. 
 
Name: ________________________________         Class __________________________  
Will be staying to Christmas lunch on Friday 14th December 
 

                 Signed: ________________________ 
                                            Parent/Carer 
OR 
 
Name: ________________________________          Class: _________________________ 
Will be having a packed lunch on Friday 14th December 
*Please delete as appropriate 
                    Signed: _______________________  
                      Parent/Carer 
 
Known allergies to food or food colourings etc: …………………………………………………………………           


